
Planning permission granted for Cables Wynd 
House and Linksview House

Dear Resident, 
 
We’re pleased to let you know that planning 
permission and listed building consent was granted 
on 1 October for the plans to refurbish Cables Wynd 
House and Linksview House.

We sent you a newsletter in August which explained 
how the refurbishment plans for the buildings will 
make your home safer, warmer and more comfortable 
places to live and make sure they meet the Energy 
Efficient Standard for Social Housing (EESSH2).

You can find a copy of the August newsletter on our 
website in the ‘newsletters and events’ section at 
www.edinburgh.gov.uk/cableswynd-linksview
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Next steps

•	 Winter 2025, final stage of design. 
•	 Early 2026, complete pre-construction coordination with main 		
	 contractor.

Please keep an eye out for newsletters delivered through your door 
and we’ll advertise future events and information sessions on the 
noticeboards and on our web pages at www.edinburgh.gov.uk/
cableswynd-linksview. 

Once the new Tenant Liaison officer is appointed later this year, they’ll 
reach out to you - please keep an eye out for communication from them.

If you would like the leaflet in another language 
or format such as Braille or large print, please 
email HRMI@edinburgh.gov.uk with your request. 
Our ITS service can also give information on 
community language translations.

Visualisation of proposals 
to Linksview House


